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The population of the villages at the occupation line of the Gori, kaspi and Kareli Municipalities will be
provided with 24-hour water supply. The works are being carried out by the Municipality Development
Fund of the Ministry of Regional Development and Infrastructure by financing of the Investment Bank of
Europe (EIB) and it costs around GEL 6 000 000. Bore wells, chlorators and pressure pipeline have
already been arranged within the project in 17 villages at the occupation line in the Gori, Kareli and
Kaspi Municipalities. The second stage of the works will begin in February, 2019. Giorgi Shengelaia,-
An Executive Director of the Municipality Development Fund and Simon Guledani,-the Deputy of Shida
Kartli Governor surveyed the current works at the place.
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